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Silver Team Community Awareness Partnership with CVS 
Pharmacy for “One Choice Changes Everything” campaign 

 

 
Gold Team Medical Reserve Corps Partnership with Coachella 
Valley Mosquito Vector Control 

 
Silver Team Medical Reserve Corps Partnership with Riverside 
County Emergency Management Department 
 

Business	&	Community	Partner	
	
December	7,	2018	
	
Dear	Business	&	Community	Partner:	
	
Opportunity	is	a	concept	that	makes	all	we	do	
worthwhile.	When	we	can	be	part	of	a	cause	that	
matters,	our	contribution	is	greater	than	we	could	
ever	know.	
	
Coachella	Valley	High	School	(CVHS)	HOSA	–	Future	Health	Professionals	represent	their	school	in	
competition	with	other	schools	from	around	the	state	and	nation	in	events	such	as	debate,	CPR	&	First-
Aid	rescue,	disaster	preparedness,	public	health,	media	&	
writing	events.	They	also	raise	awareness	about	
healthcare,	public	&	behavioral	health	issues.	Since	our	
2011	charter,	we	have	claimed	six	state	medals,	and	in	
2016	our	first	international	bronze	medal.	
	
Travel	&	expenses	related	to	each	conference	is	
approximately	$300	per	student.	The	Health	Academy	&	
HOSA	raise	funds	for	their	participation	in	the	
competitions,	though	there	is	always	a	deficit.	
	
The	purpose	of	this	correspondence	is	to	request	funds	in	any	amount	to	assist	with	facilitating	travel	&	
accommodations	for	our	team	to	the	April	2019	California	State	Leadership	Conference	to	represent	
CVHS	and	our	valley.	In	exchange,	our	organization	can	even	provide	some	level	of	labor	or	service	for	
your	organization.		
	
Please	help	us	with	our	vital	youth	health	careers	
programs	(checks	payable	to	“CVHS	HOSA”).	For	tax	
deduction	purposes,	(public	tax	deductible	non-profit	
organization)	our	IRS	170	(c)	number	is:	33-0765218.	
Please	visit	our	website	to	catch	a	glimpse	of	what	we	do	
–	with	your	help!	
http://www.cvhshealthacademy.com/hosa/		
	
Sincerely,	

	
Simon	P.	Moore,	M.Ed.,	EMT	
Health	Academy	&	HOSA	Lead	


